
From: Sydney Glenn <smglenn@wpde.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2016 12:54:50 PM
Subject: Statement about Fema Flood Maps

Good Afternoon,
 
My name is Sydney Glenn and I’m with ABC 15 news. I would like a statement from Governor Nikki Haley  if possible 
about the proposed Fema Flood Maps in the Myrtle Beach, SC area and what steps her office is taking about this. 
Also, how is she planning to handle residents’ concerns. I would love to have the statement by 3:00 p.m. today if 
possible. Please feel free to call me at 843-742-9837 if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Sydney Glenn
WPDE ABC 15 News
 

mailto:Sydney%20Glenn%20%3Csmglenn@wpde.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

